
 

June 2, 2024 

A visitor from Germany 

 

On May 18th, Astrid Schuster, a member of the Berlin club Crazy Eights, 

came to visit the club. She started square dancing a year and a half ago 

and stopped by during her vacation in Japan. 

It had been a while since we last saw a visitor from overseas, and we 

enjoyed the meeting in a slightly different atmosphere than usual. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


